

Woodlake Lions Club Woodlake Lions Rodeo

Post Office Box 545 • Woodlake, CA 93286 contact@woodlakelionsclub.com • www.woodlakelionsclub.com

Cancellation of 67th Annual Woodlake Lions Rodeo

After much thought and consideration, the Woodlake Lions Club Board of Directors is announcing the cancellation of the 67th annual Woodlake Lions Rodeo, originally scheduled for May 9-10, 2020, due to the COVID-19 pandemic.

This decision was not taken lightly, considering the long-standing tradition the Woodlake Lions Rodeo has in our community and the communities that surround us. The Woodlake Lions Rodeo, home of "America's Most Beautiful Rodeo Grounds," is significant to all of us, as we look forward to making memories with family and friends, continuing our local Mother's Day Weekend tradition, and celebrating the western way of life.

We would like to extend our appreciation and thankfulness to the businesses who continue to support us year after year. We would also like to acknowledge our rodeo stock contractor, Flying U Rodeo, the professional cowboys and cowgirls who travel to Woodlake every year to bring the action to our arena, and to the many volunteers who dedicate their time each year. It takes everyone to make the Woodlake Lions Rodeo a success, and this 2020 year has been hard on us all.

We look forward to seeing our fans, sponsors, and competitors for the Woodlake Lions Rodeo, May 8-9, 2021.

Respectfully,

William Valero, President